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Nursery Closure 24th November 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
On Wednesday 24th November Nursery will close at 11:30am for all children. There will be no afternoon 
session on this day. We will reopen for 30 hour children and Wednesday-Friday children at 8:50am on 
Thursday 25th November.  
 
All members of the Nursery staff; including Teachers, Nursery Nurses and Teaching Assistants, are 
required to take part in essential training. Your child’s safety is paramount and we have taken the 
decision to close for this one afternoon so the training can be delivered safely and effectively.   
  
Thank you for your support,  
  
Miss Hutchinson  
Department Leader.  
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